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The Nye Community Foundation has given gifts totaling over  $25,000 this year!  

 

   We granted eight scholarships in 2014 totaling $14,000!   
    NCF granted six renewable scholarships, and  two scholarships to Absarokee High School class of 2014.                                                                             

 

Our community granting this year has exceeded $10,000 given to the following local organizations:  
Nye Volunteer Fire Dept, Nye School, AHS 2014 Senior Class, Beartooth VFW Post # 

7311, Stillwater Valley Watershed Council, Kruzinô 4 Seniors,  Stillwater Ranch Hands, 

AYSO, Dean Community Club, Nye Church, Stillwater County 4-H Fair, Stillwater 

County Teen Leaders. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                

  NCF reviews requests made for donations and makes grants based on funds available and the appropriateness of   

the request. Formal  requests for funding may be made in writing and addressed to:  

Nye Community Foundation 

            P.O. Box 528 

         Nye, MT  59061 

           Investing in Our Community 

 NCF ATV Raffle Winners 
 
   Since 2001, The Nye Community Foundation has found success in 
annually holding an ATV raffle to  raise funds for donations to our  

community.  

          

                     Winners of the annual ATV raffle include : 

 

      2001ï Bob McKinsey      2007 - Wanda Flanagan 

      2002 - Jim Dickey                          2008 - Jim Bates 

      2003 - Norm Bjorndal      2009 - Gean Wassman 

      2004 - Alison Schieldt                   2010 - Jeanne Marie Walsh     

      2005 - Jim & Marjorie Kinsey       2011 - Corey Cabral 

      2006 - Rick Hedges                   2012 -  Jim Mandeville  

 

2013 -  Dr. Jason Vaira, wife Suzanne and three children, ages 7 months 

to 5 years. Dr. Jason  grew up on a farm in Sydney, Montana. He now 

practices family dentistry in Billings. Suzanne (Rumph) Vaira spent 

summers in her youth at her family cabin on the Stillwater river. Jason 

purchased his ticket at the annual BBQ Cook Off in Absarokee on July 

7th, 2013. Congratulations from NCF!                                           

             NYE GOES NUTS 

       Saturday JULY 12th, 2014 

             the fun begins at 4 PM ! 

The NCF board is excited to update you on three projects that are in 

the works : 

           Party Trailer  is now available for community use. 

 

       CTEP grant from Stillwater County for NVFD landscaping. 

 

       Nye School walking path. 
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Nye Community Foundation 

 

     2014 Scholarship 

 

           Recipients 

 Hannah Hedtke 

   Cheyenne Brimer 

NCF is proud to announce the eight scholarships awarded this year.  

 
  Hannah Hedtke, daughter of Laureen & Byron Hedtke of Absarokee, plans to attend West Texas A&M to pursue a 

degree in Animal Science/Pre-vet or Biochemistry. 

 
 Cheynne Brimer, daughter of Julie & Ernie Brimer of Absarokee, plans on attending Montana State University in 

Bozeman to study science with an interest in Pharmacy. 

 
 Katherine Hedtke, daughter of Laureen & Byron Hedtke of Absarokee, is returning to  MSU-B to continue on her 

path to obtain a bachelorôs degree in Elementary Education.  

 

  Levi Pfingsten, son of Kyle & Finis Sandlin of Fishtail, returns to Northwest College in Powell, WY to receive a 

degree in Biology or related field with the goal of becoming a game warden.  

 

 Travis Russell, son of Kelly and David Russell of Nye, returns to Northwest College in Powell, WY to finish his 

associate degree in Agricultural Business. 

 

 Murry Schieldt, son of Alison & Marvin Schieldt of Absarokee, will be transferring to Bethel College in Indiana, to 

complete a degree in Social Science. 

 

 Jim Oliver, son of Pamela & Feldon Oliver of Fishtail, continues at U of M in Missoula pursuing a degree in       

Political Science.  

 

 Leah Connor, daughter of Catherine Frazer & Henry Connor, continues in her third year at Scripps College in 

Claremont, CA working on a degree in Pharmacology and Medical Research. 


